
STORM SAFETY 
As hurricane season approaches, it's crucial

to prioritize safety and preparedness on
construction sites. Secure all loose materials

and equipment to prevent damage during
high winds. Ensure proper drainage around
the site to mitigate flooding and potential

water damage. Develop an emergency plan
that includes clear evacuation routes.

Our team at Camp Lejeune has been actively engaged in the reclamation of two wetland
areas, covering a combined total of 80,000 square feet. In addition, we have undertaken

and completed the repair of failed storm drainage systems, which are crucial for
safeguarding both the local environment and surrounding infrastructure. These efforts
significantly enhance the efficiency and sustainability of daily operations on the base.

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH

NEWSLETTER
AUGUST 2024  

Congratulations to Louis Wise, our Employee of the
Month! Louis's dedication, outstanding performance,
and unwavering commitment to excellence have set a

remarkable example for the entire team.

WETLAND RESTORATION

As we continue to grow so does our need for
talented crew members. We are actively
seeking experienced heavy equipment

operators for the Civil Division. If you know
someone that would be a great fit for our
team refer them to your division leader.
If they stay for 45 days you will receive a

$200 bonus.

OPERATORS WANTED


